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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/12/2018  11:02:442018/5539/P COMM Simon Pearson There are already 2 telephone kiosks in this approximate location.  Also this is very close to the "pit lane" and 

vehicle exit of the construction site of 100 Avenue Road so this location will be very congested for at least 3 

years  So I think the application inappropriate.
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